

## United States Senate

COMMITTEE ON RULES AND ADMINISTRATION WASHINGTON, DC 20510-6325

July 29, 2004

Mr. Brian P. Lamb C-SPAN Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 400 North Capitol Street, NW Suite 650 Washington, DC 20001

## Dear Brian:

I am in receipt of your July 14<sup>th</sup> letter outlining the C-SPAN video project planned for this Fall. I appreciate your cooperation in working with the Senate Committee on Rules & Administration to ensure that all Senate rules and regulations are adhered to during the project. I believe your letter accurately reflects the conditions under which C-SPAN is bound in order to begin filming.

I look forward to viewing the final video production once it is completed. Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me or my staff at the Committee on Rules & Administration. With best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Chairman